

YOUR TEACHER: NGUYỄN THỊ MỸ NGUYỆT - 0349188789

YOUR NAME: YOUR SCHOOL:.....

CÔ NGUYỆT CÙNG EM - NHẤT ĐỊNH THÀNH CÔNG

CHLOE - THE PIANIST

Chloe Hanslip was born in England. Her father works with computers and her mother teaches dance. Chloe began playing the violin when she was two. Her parents bought her a special violin which was small enough for her to use. And, even at this age, she could play without help. Her sister Virginia, who was nineteen at the time, played the piano. And, after Chloe heard her play something, she tried to play it on her violin. From the age of four, she played at a number of concerts in Britain and America. And in 1999 she was a child violinist in the Hollywood film Onegin. Many teachers offered to give Chloe lessons, but when she was seven she met Professor Zakhar Bron. She was certain from the beginning that he was the right teacher for her. His work takes him around the world, and each year Chloe flies thousands of kilometers to get to his classes.

Chloe was only fourteen when she made her first CD, but she says she is just like any other teenager. "I have lots of friends and love pop music. Getting better on the violin is important, but I also make sure I have time for other things."

1. Chloe started playing the violin when she was.....

- A. three B. four C. two D. five

2. What did Chloe do after hearing her sister play something on the piano?

- A. played it with her mother B. performed it at a concert
C. played it with her sister D. tried it on her violin

3. What happened to Chloe in 1999?

- A. She became a child violinist in a film. B. She played at many concerts
C. She met Professor Zakhar Bron. D. She made her first CD.

4. How far does Chloe travel to take Professor Bron's classes?

- A. thousands of kilometers B. seven thousand kilometers
C. nineteen thousand kilometers D. fourteen thousand kilometers

5. What does Chloe say about herself?

- A. She has some close friends. B. She is like other teenagers.
C. She finds pop music important. D. She has no time for other things in her life.

6.Look! The caton your bed.

- A. sleeping
- B. are sleeping
- C. is sleeping
- D. sleeps

7. The boy..... on the board.

- A. is not writing
- B. not is writing
- C. writing is not
- D. is writing not

8. Why..... in the park? - Because they don't have school today.

- A. did they playing
- B. do they play
- C. are they playing
- D. did they play

9.- How is the weather? - It

- A. raining
- B.is raining
- C. rained
- D. rains

10. Alice and Ann..... about their holiday-now.

- A. talking
- B. is talking
- C. are talking
- D. was talking

11.They didn't go out with their sister. They were..... school.

- A. in
- B. on
- C.at
- D. inside

12. James is standing his mother and his father.

- A. up
- B. between
- C. down
- D. to

13.- I can't see my pen because it is.....a big box.

- A. between
- B. behind
- C. on
- D. at

14.She looked out of the window from the third floor and saw a car.....

- A. behind
- B. between
- C. below
- D. above

15. My flat is..... the top floor of a building.

- A. on
- B. in
- C.at
- D. above

16. My teacher is.....a country in Africa.

- A. on
- B.at
- C.to
- D. from

17.They were born.....April.

- A. on
- B.at
- C. in
- D. from

17.My mother always starts work..... eight..... the morning

- A. on/at
- B.at/in
- C. at/on
- D. on/in

18. Are you interested in ____ football?

- A.playing
- B. played
- C.to play
- D.play

19. She is the ____ student in my class.

- A.more intelligent
- B. most intelligent
- C.as intelligent
- D. more and more intelligent

20. They _____ a film on TV at the moment.

- A. watch B. are watching C. were watching D. have watched

21. If I _____ you, I would buy this dictionary.

- A. were
B. have been
C. am
D. will be

22. We decided to hold a meeting _____ Monday.

- A. with
B. at
C. in
D. on

23. He goes to workbus.

- A. by
B. on
C. with
D. in

24. We have an English class.....Thursday.

- A. in
B. at
C. by
D. on

25. Roman is tired. He isbed now.

- A. on B. in C. at D. to

26. You don't need to go to school today.

- A. It's not necessary to go to school today.
- B. It's not good to go to school today.
- C. You can't go anywhere today.
- D. You must stay at school today.

27. The picture is so beautiful..

- A. How a beautiful picture!
- B. What picture is beautiful!
- C. What beautiful the picture is!
- D. How beautiful the picture is!

28. Young people like watching romantic movies.

- A. Young people are said of romantic movies.
- B. Young people are interested in romantic movies.
- C. Romantic movies are good for young people.
- D. Romantic movies are new to young people.

29. We arrived too late to see the first film.

- A. We could see the first film when we came.
- B. We had to come earlier to see the first film.
- C. The first film was not good for us to see.
- D. We didn't arrive early to see the first film.

30. His father made him study for a competition.

- A. He studied to compete with his father.
- B. He enjoyed taking part in a competition.
- C. He was made to study for a competition.
- D. He won a competition with his father.